
 
 
From: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 9:59 AM 
To: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Maxxi Food and Wine - details redacted APP 7A 
 
 
 
From: Andreas  
 
Sent: Wednesday, 15 March 2023, 16:07 
To: Cllr Luke Cawley-Harrison <Luke.Cawley-Harrison@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Maxxi Food and Wine 
 
My name is Andreas I live a few doors away from Maxxi food and wine.  
 
Since they opened up in crouch end the quiet evenings are a thing of the past.  
 
They are open 24/7 and they are selling what is known as laughing gas.every evening since there are 
car's parked below my windows with music blaring and I see people with canisters blowing up 
balloons and inhale them. When they leave shrivel up balloons.  
 
Empty canisters and empty bottles of alcohol are left on the pavement. Many times I opened up my 
windows and shouted at them to turn the music down and go away. This happens from ten o'clock 
at night up until seven o'clock in the morning.  
 
I have lived in crouch end for nearly 50 year's and I have never experienced anything like this 
situation. Unacceptable anti social behaviour.  
 
I hope something can be done to stop them selling the laughing gas and pease and quiet will return 
back to normal so us residents can enjoy peaceful relaxing nights in our homes. 
 
   
Topsfield Parade Tottenham Lane Crouch End N8 8QA  
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